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Notice for Extension of last date for submission of comments on draft 

Direction to service providers for delivering broadband services in a 

transparent manner 

 

 
TRAI has issued a draft Direction to service providers for delivering 

broadband services in a transparent manner by providing adequate 

information to broadband consumers on 20.01.2016 seeking comments 

and counter comments of the stakeholders by 01.02.2016 and 

08.02.2016 respectively. 

 
In view of the requests received from some Service Providers and 

their Associations, the dates for submission of comments and counter 

comments have been extended. Stakeholders are now requested to 

furnish their comments and counter comments by 10.02.2016 and 

17.02.2016 respectively to the Advisor (Networks, Spectrum & Licensing), 

TRAI. The comments in electronic form may be sent by e‐mail to 

kapilhanda@trai.gov.in. For any clarification/ information, Shri Arvind 

Kumar, Advisor (NSL) may be contacted at Tel. No. +91‐11‐23220209 Fax: 

+91‐11‐23230056. 

 
 

 


